
Please regard this information as my formal submission:

Since the time of the implementation of the Bass Strait Scallop
Fishery, c. 1983 I have been concerned that the "Commonwealth Waters"
have remained within Tasmanian State Boundaries, since 1825, and which
State Boundaries have never been changed in accordance with the
requirements of the Federal Constitution.

I am asking that this matter be where the current review commences.

Please acknowledge receipt of this email.

Yours sincerely,

John C. Evans




